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           26th February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Forest School 
Y1 will have their first session of Forest School this coming Friday. Forest School offers children the 
opportunity, over repeated lessons, to engage with the rich, natural diversity of the woodland environment to 
help build confidence, sensitivity, resilience and curiosity.  It also offers children the opportunity to explore the 
outdoors through independent and group activities and games.   
 
Y1 will receive this lesson each Friday afternoon during this half term.  Please ensure they bring weather 
appropriate outdoor clothing and footwear to school each Friday, e.g wellies (or other suitable waterproof 
shoes), jogging bottoms (or waterproof trousers) and a waterproof coat.  Please also ensure all items are 
named to prevent them from being lost. 
 
Please note, there will be no forest school on Friday 6th March 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Mr Dooley 
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